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do to add more members in our units in the coming year.  We need to also . 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uwharrie District News 
 

 

Letter from the President 

Well, just got back from the Spiritual Growth Retreat at Lake Junaluska. I 

would have to say it was the best one yet! I want to thank all of the ladies 

that agreed to be hosts. Those who wore the red aprons, handed out fans 

and helped guide people to the break-out sessions. I have heard so many 

positive comments about how helpful and friendly we were. (note pictures 

in newsletter). 

I hope you are planning to attend Mission U July 18
th

-21
st

 at Pfeiffer 

University. If you cannot attend all of the sessions sign up for one.  

There are 3 interesting topics to choose from (see flyer). Don’t forget we are 

the hosts for this event also.  

We have had 2 great Mission walks with 2 remaining. Come out and walk 

for a great cause. (dates in newsletter) 

If you have not heard from your nurturing partner, please give them a 

call. They will be glad to do a program for you. If you do not know who 

your nurturing partner is, please give me a call and I can let you know.  

Our Annual meeting is coming up in August at Bethany Church in 

Lexington.  Please join us as we celebrate our accomplishments of 2018, 

elect and install our 2019 Slate of Officers and listen to our speaker Anne 

Finch. Our music will be provided by Ashley Woodard. Trust me you do not 

want to miss hearing these two ladies. (see registration form). 

If you have any questions you can e-mail me at lward2004@triad.rr.com 

or call me at 336-880-1057.  

Your sister in Christ, 

Cathy Ward, Uwharrie District President 
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Our Mission Walks have been a wonderful way to raise money in support and help for women, children and  
youth around the world!! Thank you for your time and support to collect donations and/or walk for missions. 
We have had two walks so far and are a little less than halfway of reaching our goal of $3500!! So far we have 
raised $1700!  Last year we went over our goal & I know that we can do that again this year!!  
 
 

Remember the unit with the most people walking is entered in a drawing for a mission recognition pin to give to 
whomever they choose!  
 

So far at Dan Nicholas Park, Providence UMC had the most walkers with 3 & at Grimes Park in Lexington, First 
Lexington had the most with 9 walkers.  There was $900 raised at the Lexington walk which was fantastic!!  
Encourage your units to come out and walk to be eligible to win the pin! The last two walks are at Randolph 
Mall on June 29th and then July 27th at Monroe Mall, both from 9-11 am.   
 

Also think of creative ways to raise money: one group got buckets from Kentucky Fried Chicken and placed 
them in Sunday School Classrooms & asked for donations!!  They received over $200 this way!  You can have 
walks at your church & have people sponsor you or walks in your community.  You can collect money for 
missions after church one Sunday or place jars around your church and ask people to put their spare change in 
them and then add it all together and put in one check from your church.  The money collected does not have 
to be from only the walk at the park or mall the day of the event.  Think “out of the box” of ways to collect the 
money so that women, children & youth can be helped around the world! 
 

If you are having difficulty with ideas for a program, please call your nurturing partner or (they will be 
contacting you) and ask them to provide a program for you.  They have many different ideas and would be 
happy to visit your unit and do a program for you.   
 

Please continue to think of new ways to bring in younger women to UMW.  Could you start a teen circle at your 
church, or a young mother’s circle.  Also women in nursing homes miss going to their circles & would love for 
you to start a circle in the nursing homes or assisted care facilities!  This enables them to still feel like they have 
a connection with their UMW from their church.   Continue to “think out of the box” as you grow new circles for 
your unit!   
Peace & blessings, 
Sarah Lee (Coordinator for Membership, Nurture & Outreach 

 

 

 
Program Resources 

 

 

 

 Summer has come "officially" and the days are longer and the time seems to move more slowly.  This is a 

great time to READ.  Whether you prefer the cool mountain air, the sunny, sandy beach, or your favorite spot 

indoors by a fan or air conditioning, reading can take you to far away places and increase you knowledge of 

the world.  I would like to pass on some book favorites that YOU have recommended.  Since I am just exposing 

this idea to you, I give you suggestions from my home church, Central-Monroe.  Nancy Gustafson recommends 

"A House In the Sky".  This memoir details the true life adventure of a Canadian imprisoned in Somalia.  Less 

stressful is "A Bus to Corinth" which follows the footsteps of  Apostle Paul.  Try these & let me know your 

favorites to include in the next newsletter.  Have a GREAT summer & be aware of God's presence every day in 

your life and the lives of others around you.  Cheri Barker, Program Resource Coordidato 
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MATERNAL MORTALITY 

 According to the UN Office of Human Rights, maternal mortality has become a looming human rights 

issue in our world, and now especially in our USA.   Alarmingly, twice as many pregnancy-related deaths occur 

today in our country as there were in 1987, whereas, according to UNICEF, world-wide maternal deaths have 

decreased by around 54% between 1990 and 2015.  The CDC (Center for Disease Control) reports that our 

country’s black and Native American women have the highest mortality rates of all groups, as well as women 

between the ages of 34-44.  Our various states also have widely ranging statistics.  For example, Louisiana has 

58.1 maternal deaths per 100,000 births per year, whereas in California there are only 4 per 100,000 deaths per 

births.   In California, maternal death rate has been cut in half since 2006, when the state prioritized maternal 

and child care, and has instituted consistent safety practices. 

 Our UMW is supporting the proposal to establish Maternal Mortality Review Committees.  Collecting 

data on pregnancy-related deaths across the country has often been haphazard or non-existent in some 

hospitals, and those who do keep data do not have a standardized system country-wide to share data and come 

up with standardized, improved care approaches for all pregnancy providers. 

 Sadly, in our country the majority of pregnancy-related deaths could be preventable.  They are often 

due to various pregnancy and delivery complications, inadequate diagnoses, and failure to tend to 

emergencies.  Other factors at play for pregnant women are lack of insurance, high costs, inaccessibility to 

clinics/ hospitals due to distance, time or transportation, lack of education about prenatal self-care, and lack 

of medical post-partum follow-up.   

To find out more, check out our UMW Website and Response Magazine, where most of this information came 

from. 

Helen Shore, Uwharrie UMW Social Justice Coordinator 
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Greeting Guests at the Spiritual 

Growth Retreat 
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Uwharrie District United Methodist Women 

PO Box 521 

Marshville NC 28103 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guatemala Sewing Mission 

 

Anne Law Finch will be the  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uwharrie District Annual Meeting 

Saturday, August 17, 2019 

Bethany United Methodist Church 

193 Bethany Road, Lexington, NC 27292 

 

Upcoming Events 

July 13    Uwharrie Team Meeting (10-12), Linwood UMC 

July 18-21  Mission U. Pfeiffer University 

July 27    Uwharrie Walk for Mission (9-11) Monroe Crossing Mall 

August 17   Uwharrie Annual Meeting, Bethany UMC, Lexington  

      Registration 9:30 with light breakfast 

      Meeting 10-12 

September 13-15  Annual Celebration, Lake Junaluska 

November 16  Uwharrie Officer Training, Bethany UMC, Albemarle 

    Registration 9:30, Training 10:00-12:00 
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Registration and Light Breakfast 9:30 a.m. 

Program 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Anne Law Finch will be the guest speaker at the annual meeting of the United Methodist Women Uwharrie District 

on August 17th.  

 

Anne will be sharing her work with the Guatemala Sewing Mission. She has been involved in mission work in 

Guatemala since the age of 26, almost 50 years beginning in 1972. 

 

Anne grew up in Bishopville, South Carolina, and graduated from Coker College and the Duke School of Medical 

Technology.  She worked for 42 years at the Durham VA Medical Center in Hematology/Oncology. Anne was 

married for 30 years to the late Charles Finch of Thomasville and has two daughters and two grandchildren.  

 

The Guatemala Sewing Mission provides an opportunity for women to learn a skill that they can use to help provide 

a living for their family. Guatemala has the 4th highest rate of malnutrition in the world. 
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Guatemala Sewing Mission 

Anne Law Finch, Guest Speaker••• 

August 17, 2019 • Bethany United Methodist Church 

193 Bethany Road, Lexington, NC 27292 

Registration & Light Breakfast at 9:30am 

 

Hands-On-Mission Opportunity - Project Agape Shoe Boxes, Gifts to Missoin Cards 

  

REGISTRATION FORM  

Church: ____________________________________________ County: __________________________ 

Resident: _____________________________________________ Phone: ___________________________ 

                                                                                                                                       Total Number of Guests: __________ x $7.00 = $_____________ 

                Make Checks Payable to Uwharrie District UMW (one check per unit please) and return by August 9th to: 

Diane James - 640 Deer Lake Run - Salisbury, NC 28146 

Name (please print) - use the back to list more attendees       

________________________________________   ________________________________________  

________________________________________   ________________________________________  

________________________________________   ________________________________________  

________________________________________ 

________________________________________   

________________________________________  

________________________________________    

 

 

 

 

Childcare is Available and Free 

 

Please write the number of children and their ages below. 

     Number of Children: ________ 

     Ages:  ___________________________________________ 

  

A Gift to Mission Card honors someone in her or his name with an undesignated Gift to Mission 

of at least $5.00. Gift to Mission is one of the five channels of Mission Giving. Gift to Mission 

cards will be available in the Program Resources room during Annual Celebration.   

Because of continuing need around the world, UMCOR has expressed a need for all of the 

different relief kits (Cleaning Buckets, Health Kits, & School Kits). Encourage others in your 

local unit and congregation to participate…even if they cannot attend Annual Celebration. 

Participating in this Hands-On Mission Opportunity will help your local unit to meet a Mission 

.Today criteria.    

https://wnccumw.org/missiongiving/gift-to-mission-cards/
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Greetings from Spiritual Growth. 

Spring has arrived!! The District  Prayer Brearkfast was well attended on a rainy Saturday 

morning.  However, the blessings and love of God was felt by attendees enjoying appetizing 

food and fellowship.  FUMC  of Asheboro UMW and Pastor Lynda Fergusion were very 

gracious and welcoming to all. 

What a blessing to hear the 3 young girls sing for the Memorial Service, “They Will Know We 

Are Chrisians.” 

I deeply appreciate all participants and a big “Thank  You” to each UMW member who 

completed the program evaluations. I think we all experiienced how “Transforming Lives 

Together” can be accomplished from Pastor Ferguson’s message. 

Hope many of you had the pleasure of attending the Spiritual Growth Retreat.  Looking 

forward to seeing you at Mission U in July. 

Betty Hunt, Spiritual Growth Mission Coordinator, Uwharrie District UMW  

  

Hope to See Everyone  

           at Mission U 
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Uwharrie United Methodist Women 2019 District Calendar    

                                                                                                                                
JANUARY     19             Uwharrie Team Meeting   10-12                                       Location: New London 

FEBRUARY   23             UMC General Conference                                                Location: St. Louis, MO 

MARCH         09             Mission Study Registration 9:30, MS 10-2                        Location: Bethlehem UMC, Waxhaw 

                                        Topic: “What About Our Money? A Faith Response” Speaker: Dixie Tyson 

                                        Uwharrie Team Meeting following Mission Study      Everyone bring bag lunch                     
                       23             150th Celebration!   2-4                                                     Location: Pfeiffer 

APRIL            13             Uwharrie Prayer Breakfast                                              Location: First UMC, Asheboro 

                                       Topic: (Transforming Lives Together)                              Speaker: Rev. Lynda Ferguson 

                                       Registration 9:30 & light breakfast                      
                      27              Legislative Day,                                                                Location: St. Andrews UMC, WS  

MAY              11              Uwharrie Walk for Mission (9-11)                                    Location: Dan Nicholas Park, Salisbury   

JUNE             01             Uwharrie Walk for Mission (9-11)                                     Location: Grimes Park, Lexington 

                                        Uwharrie Team Meeting (12-2)                                         Location: First Lexington 
                      13-15         Spiritual Growth Retreat                                                  Location: Lake Junaluska 

                      19-23         WNCC UMC Annual Conference                                     Location: Lake Junaluska 

                       29              Uwharrie Walk for Mission (9-11)                                   Location: Randolph Mall, Asheboro 

JULY:            13               Uwharrie Team Meeting    10-12                                     Location:  Linwood UMC 

                      18-21          Mission U                                                                          Location:   Pfeiffer University 

                       27              Uwharrie Walk for Mission (9-11)                                    Location:   Monroe Crossing, Monroe 

AUGUST       17               Uwharrie Annual Mtg.                                                      Location: Bethany UMC, Lexington 

                                         Topic: Guatemala Sewing Mission                                         Speaker: Anne Finch  

                                          Registration 9:30 with light breakfast, meeting 10-12 
SEPTEMBER 13-15        Annual Celebration                                                            Location: Lake Junaluska 

OCTOBER     12              Ubuntu Day                                                                        Location: TBD 

                       19              Leadership Development Day                                          Location: First UMC, Granite Falls 

                       26              Uwharrie Team Meeting    10-12                                       Location: New London 

NOVEMBER   16             Uwharrie training for local officers                                  Location: Bethany UMC, Albemarle 

                                         Registration 9:30, training 10-12 

                                          Uwharrie Team Meeting following training (lunch provided) 
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